
 
               
 
 
 

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA 

Phone:  (028) 3026 2175 

 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Principal: Mrs M Monaghan MEd (Educational Management) PQHNI 

E-mail: mmonaghan771@c2kni.net 

 

 

Dear parents / carers 

As you are aware, parents very kindly donate clean pre-loved uniforms to school regularly throughout the 

year. We have built up an excellent selection of good quality uniforms, some of which have not been worn. 

We feel that many families could benefit from these uniforms. Maybe your child has suddenly taken a 

growth spurt, the uniform may have been damaged or become untidy or maybe you wish to have a second 

set of some parts of the uniform or even you may wish to gather for the new academic year, please see 

note below. 

For this reason, we wish to offer these pre-loved uniforms to any family that needs them during this 

difficult economic time. 

The display of uniforms will take place on 

Thursday 19 January 2023 - 2.00 - 3.00 pm 

Friday 20 January 2023 - 9.00 - 9.15 am 

We will arrange for the uniforms to be displayed in size order and would ask parents to please call in and 

browse what is on offer and take what is needed for your children. 

This will take place in the dining hall - so please use the outside door to the dining room to access. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Monaghan  

 

 

  

 


